Kids who dig history wanted!

For kids who are interested in learning more about the history of their hometown, the Mount Airy
Museum of Regional History has just the ticket. The Jesse Franklin Pioneers branch of the
Tarheel Junior Historians is seeking students in grades four through eight who are interested in
joining the group. The club is free to join. Matt Edwards, executive director with the Mount Airy
Museum of Regional History, said he is excited about the upcoming year with the historians.
Each year, the club delves into a different project that piques the kids’ interest.  “This is a way
to keep things fun and interesting for them. We have something fun in store for the kids this
year. I'm not going to say what it is. You'll have to join the club to find out what we are going to
do,” said Edwards. Last year, the local chapter was named the chapter of the year at the
statewide Tarheel Junior Historian Association.  Read more: Mount Airy News - Kids who dig

history wanted




